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School is back in session 
Thank you to Pastor Bob for providing this article. 

 

A new school year finally begins. Praise God! 

The overwhelming feeling on our campus 

since the first week of January has been 

one of joy to be back at school. As you 

know, the school year was originally 

supposed to begin in September of last 

year. Due to gang violence, roadblocks 

and fuel shortages in the capital and other 

cities, many schools have been delayed 

for four months. This includes our school 

on the Pillatre campus. 

 

While schools were closed, it was very 

hard for parents to keep their children at 

home and feed them every day. The 

reopening of schools brings joy to both 

parents and kids. The joy of going back to 

school can be described: learning and playing 

together, seeing their friends, and receiving a 

meal. Parents and kids have said the best part of 

returning to school is seeing that our dreams 

have not been lost. One of our main areas of 

focus with HCM is to educate the next 

generation of Haitians. It has been difficult to 

not see all the kids coming each day to learn, 

socialize, and get a meal. 
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I know many of you would like to see your kids and visit Haiti, but that is not currently possible. 

Please keep praying to our God that the circumstances will improve and allow people to visit us 

once again. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Please join us in praying for our principals, teachers, employees, and staff who are working so hard 

to lift up the next generation of Haitians! 
 

2022 Giving Statements 
 

Giving statements for 2022 were sent out in mid-January. If you have not received a statement or have any 

questions, please contact Sherry at give@hcmin.org. We thank you for your generous support! 

   

 

“Love is patient and kind. Love is not jealous or boastful or proud or rude. It does not demand its 

own way. It is not irritable, and it keeps no record of being wronged.  It does not rejoice about 

injustice but rejoices whenever the truth wins out. Love never gives up, never loses faith, is 

always hopeful, and endures through every circumstance. 

         1 Corinthians 13:4-7 NLT 
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